
2011 Canadians - Information Update
Published on Canadian Baton Twirling Federation (https://cbtf.ca)

     

  2011 Canadians - Information Update  

  
June 7, 2011 - An information update for the upcoming Canadian Championships. Important information regarding:

Welcome Table
Opening Ceremony (all athletes and other participants are asked to report to practice gym July 2 4:30 pm)
Athletes' Welcome Party (tickets still available - special arrangements due to the rotating postal walkouts)
Technical Welcome Party (all CBTF Technical Association members are encouraged to attend and socialize
with your peers)
Provincial and Club banners
Parking Information
Hotels, Shuttles and Taxis
Music Submission
Canteen and Food Services
Marketplace
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